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Dre Richard M. Pearce,
Rockefeller Foundation,
BY YORK CITY.

Dear Dre Pearce,

You will remember, rhaps, my eoming to New Yorik to
Bee you with regard to a grant for an institute for neurologie
cal investigation, or feiling thet & grent of $10,000. %o help
carry on owr investigation of eépllepsy.

I have »?nt recelved an unsolicited cheque for £10,000, |
from the mother of one of my epileptiec patients for research in
epilepsy. Also the hospital, in a emall way, is er giving
us mm{ of tkhe advanteges which the oposed ingtitute 4 lhave
brought, I em writing you thtna 1y because you seem t0 be ine
terested in our work, and mmg 1 order to write you & letter 1
without begging for money, whi may be something of a novelty to
yous

Dry Cone is being strongly tempted to leave the clinie
but I hope that we mey induce him %o stey.

Thanking you for your interest,
: Yours very sincerely,

WGE/HLe



